
9977%%
of Virginians are very committed to the principle 

of the public’s right to know what their governments are doing.

9944%%
of Virginians believe that keeping the public informed of public notices

in newspapers is an important function of government agencies.

7722%%
of Virginians have not gone to a government website 

to read a public notice.

6633%%
of Virginians said that they would read public notices 

much less often if they were placed only on government websites.

Source: Independent survey of Virginians conducted by DecideSmart, October 2011.
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